
 

 

 

To:  TBRHSC Senior Leaders, Director’s, and Managers 
 
From:  Phil Thompson, Director, Support Services 
 
Date: May 10, 2024 
 

RE:  Notice: Installation of Reusable Sharps Containers     
 
 

 

 
From May 14th through May 16th we will be exchanging our disposable sharps containers 
for reusable containers (yellow sharps containers and blue/white pharmacy containers). 
Managers have been provided the installation schedule.  
 
The use and exchange process (top up if existing, etc) for the new containers will not 
change.  
 
The only thing that is changing is behind the scenes where exchanged full containers 
(which are collected downstairs) are picked up by Stericycle and reprocessed at their 
facility. 
 
Attached are guidelines for use, pictures of the new containers as well as their stock 
numbers. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Phil Thompson 
phil.thompson@tbh.net 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  


